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Merz, Jeff

From: noreply@hirep-wind.com
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2011 10:23 AM
To: Johnston, Douglas; Merz, Jeff
Subject: [HIREP Wind EIS] New Comment

A New Comment has been Submitted

They shouldn't Build windmills on Moloka'i or Lana'i to provide Energy for O'ahu.... Since they already put a
freeway though the mountain, why dont they just add windmills to it aswell.... It's not our problem....O'ahu
should've Ku'e from the begging to not build. It wont provide jobs for Moloka'i and Lana'i Resisdents because
we are not skilled in it, but we know how to do things. NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO to
WINDMILLS

Submitted on Mon, Feb 14, 2011 / 10:22AM HST by Jessica Sanchez

Email Address: nahoopii4lyph@yahoo.com
Phone Number: 808-567-9405


